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‘Thank you’ for 27 amazing years

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my 
retirement as Owner of the Bromberek Design Team 

of Decorating Den Interiors, effective August 1, 2023. I 
have owned and operated this business since January 
1996 and have been truly blessed with more than 27 
years of success, of which I owe to my clients, staff, and 
business partners.

The opportunity to work in someone’s house and watch 
them take my original ideas and turn it into their “dream 
home” has been such an honor to me. My clients have 
shared with me one of their most personal assets – 
their home – to help them bring the look they want to 
achieve to fruition. It is truly an honor to have been 
able to do this for a living and I want to sincerely thank 
this community and each and every one of you who 
welcomed us into your lives. Thank you for placing your 
confidence in our team and in your continued support 
through referrals and positive feedback.

Throughout my career, I have been fortunate to have 
received many awards, one of the most notable and 
personal to me being the Franchise Owner of the Year, 
awarded by the Decorating Den Interiors Corporate 

Team. I have 
also had the 
opportunity to 
be recognized for 
numerous design 
and business 
achievements, 
including 
a Lifetime 
Membership 
in Decorating 
Den’s Corporate 
Century Society; 
the Directors 
Awards for top 
sales; Positive 
Thinkers Award; 
and have been 
consistently 
awarded in 
Decorating 
Den’s National Dream Room Competition. To say I am 
humbled and honored would be an understatement, 
as I could have never dreamed of such success when 
starting my business back in the late 90’s.

I know that I am leaving the future of this franchise 
in excellent hands, as I am excited to announce that 
Colette Anaya of Plainfield has taken over as the new 
owner. My team of designers has also joined Colette and 
will help her to build her business. They will continue 
to serve the Greater Chicago Suburbs with the same 
service and dedication that the Bromberek Design 
Team has and offer quality products in home interiors 
including window treatments, wall coverings, flooring, 
furniture, and accessories, as well as remodeling 
projects. If you are a past client, rest assured that 
Colette’s team, including decorators Dawn Alpern and 
Bonnie Bulger, are eager to begin working with you on 
your next project. Our contact numbers will remain 
the same and they can be reached at 815-267-7358 or 
630-369-2476. I will remain as a consultant through the 
end of this month, until relocating permanently to The 
Villages, Florida to begin my retirement. (And perhaps 
finally take up the game of golf!).

Please help me in welcoming Colette into the Decorating 
Den Interiors family. I’m so thankful for my time spent 
working in this community and have no doubt Colette 
and her team will uphold our commitment of making 
the world more beautiful – one room at a time.

Colette Anaya assumes the reigns


